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Greetings to all of our friends! 
 

Just a brief note to let everyone 

know how things are going here at 

the Impact Project!  We have 

continued to enjoy many 

blessings, including the generous, 

heartfelt donations of time, effort, 

and materials, as well as financial 

gifts from our many friends and 

supporters.  We continue to grow 

at a rapid pace and appreciate all 

of you so very much! 

 

 

For more information or to volunteer please see our website  
at www.theimpactprojectgreene.org or follow us on Facebook! 

The Schoener family was using two small 

space heaters purchased at Walmart to heat 

their entire residence.  With cold winter 

temperatures fast approaching, they were 

desperate for options.  Five days before 

Thanksgiving, The Impact Project, in a 

partnership with FW Webb, installed a brand 

new furnace. 



As we forge ahead, Jesus calls 
us to a continuous life of  
service, to 
help the  
marginalized, 
the  
oppressed, 
the  
lonely and 
the hurting. 

 

“By this all men will know you are My disciples, if you love one another.” 
John 13:35 

 
The Impact Project is a 501(c)3 tax-exempt organization 

It’s been over nine years since The impact Project 
was started.  We have had over 1300 volunteers 
donate their time to help restore the lives of 60 
families in the Southern Tier.  In 2013 alone we 
provided assistance to 7 families.   
If you would like to be a part of helping people in the 
Southern Tier, please consider making a donation.   
Donations can be sent to: The Impact Project,  
4 Clinton St., Greene, NY 13778. 

Two weeks before Christmas The Impact 

Project went to Johnson City, NY to help 

Mary Pratt. After battling cancer for 

over two years, trying to fix her water-

damaged home was just too much for her 

to handle.  In five days with the help of 

almost two dozen volunteers from five 

area churches, we replaced her home 

electrical service, repaired and replaced 6 

windows, totally gutted and remodeled 

her only bathroom and repaired all the 

plumbing issues she had as well.  Mary 

was the 60th homeowner that we’ve 

assisted since our inception. 


